
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 4:16 PM 
To:  
Subject: GW23-001 
 
Mr. McKinley, 
 
Thank you for reaching out to provide your input regarding the Public Utilities 
Commission’s docket, GW23-001. 
 
Your message and my response will be posted under Comments and Responses in the 
online docket. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov  
 




